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The Contra Costa County Bar Association Women’s Section is 

pleased to announce the 2022 recipients of the Hon. Patricia Herron 

and the Hon. Ellen James Scholarship are Hayden Rain Craig and 

Jessica Ward.  Both women are very deserving of the scholarship 

and the Women’s Section appreciates the continued support from 

bar members. 

 

Hayden is a student at Santa Clara University School of Law and is a 

2023 juris doctor candidate.  She grew up in Contra Costa County 

and worked in the Contra Costa County District Attorney’s Office the 

last two summers.  Hayden also volunteers with Community Violence 

Solutions.  She looks forward to continuing her career with the Contra 

Costa County District Attorney’s Office after law school. 

 

Jessica is a student at John F. Kennedy College of Law, Northcentral 

University and is a 2023 juris doctor candidate.  She moved to Contra 

Costa County at a very young age and grew up here.  Jessica plans 

to open her own law firm in Contra Costa County after 

graduation.  Her firm will focus on estate planning and probate 

law.  She also hopes to start a non-profit to provide resources to 

single parents. 

 

Please join us in congratulating these two amazing women! 

 

https://www.cccba.org/

